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PLANT BOOTH—Mrs. 

  

Clarke Bittner and Mrs. Lee 
  

Eckert display a few of the many beautiful plants to be 

sold at the plant booth of the 1976 Library Auction. 

. Seminary lists honor students 

¢ I) 
3 

  

Robert D. Klarsch, 

Wyoming Seminary 

academic dean, has 

released the names of 

dean’s list and dean’s list- 

high honors pupils for the 

Kingston prep school’s 

final marking period. 

High honors pupils are 

Sarah Bridges, Nanticoke; 

Barbara Coplan, Kingston; 

Jannell Decker, Forty 

Fort; Lee Ann Earl, 

Kingston; Kathy fairman, 

Pittston; Donald Flick Jr., 

Dallas; Carla Gaustad, 

Tunkhannock; Regina 

Germain, Wilkes-Barre; 

Robert Grosek, Plains; 

John Horrigan;. Kingston; 

Greta Howard, New York 
City; Tracy Innes, 

Shavertown; Beth Jen- 

nings, Dallas; Barbara 

Klein,  Shavertown; 
Raymond Kresge, 

Kingston; Melvern 

Mackall, Forty Fort; 

Raman Mitra, Kingston; 

Sean Moran, Dallas; Lyle 

Myers, Larksville; 

William MacNamara, 

Clarks Summit; Susan 

Orlando, Sayre; Charles 

Parkhurst, Trucksville; 

Amy Prashker, Kingston; 

Anne Schiowitz, Dallas; 

Jeremy Slater, Moun- 

taintop; Nina Slomowitz, 

Kingston; Lester 

Smulowitz, Kingston; and 

Paul Williams, Danville. 

Dean’s list pupils are 

Stephanie Anderson, West 

Pittston; Barbara Brun- 
ner, Brackney; Bruce 

Buckle, Montoursville; 

William Burak, Shaver- 

town; Megon Clarke, West 

Wyoming; Thomas 

Czajowski, Wilkes-Barre; 

Jamie DelPriore, Exeter; 
Steven Demas, Moun- 

taintop; Willard. Everett, 

Edwardsville; Sharon 

Faatz, Carbondale; Ed- 

ward Gronka, West 

Nanticoke; Thomas 

Haller, Forty Fort; John 

Hendrzak, Wilkes-Barre; 

Michael Hudacek, 

Plymouth; Donald 

Humphrey, Carteret, N.J.; 

David Huseth, Apalachin, 

N.Y; Susan Isaacs, 

Kingston; Judith Iscovitz, 

Kingston; Thomas Kline, 

Kingston; David Kluger, 

Forty Fort; Elizabeth 

Kluger, Kingston; Betsy 

Levy, Kingston; Bradley 

Libenson,.- Kingston; 

Norman Lyons, Kingston; 

and Jane Mermelstein, 

Wilkes-Barre. 
Plus Anne Meyers, 

Wapwallopen; James 

Moore, Shavertown; 

Brendan Moran, Dallas; 

Timothy. Moran, Dallas; 

Joan Morris, West Pitt- 

ston; Susan Morris, West 

Pittston; Nancy Repa, 

Kingston; Abby Rodda, 

Dallas; Jane Schiowitz, 

Dallas; Erica Schwarz, 

Shavertown; Jodi Scian- 

dra, Pittston; Barry Scott, 

Wilkes-Barre, Stephen 

Segrave-Daly, Shaver- 

town; Peter, Sieleicki, 

Mountaintop; . . Cynthia 
Smith, Shaver - 

town;Daphne  Veras, 

Shavertown; and Diane 

Wassil, Exeter. 

Ham ‘n Yeggs get 

underway with Hicks 
Mrs. T.M.B. Hicks has 

set the Ham ’'n Yeggers off 

and running again! 

Mrs. W.G. Moss, whose 

late husband started the 
club with Mrs. Hicks many 

years ago reports that the 

first 1976 Ham ‘n Yeggs 

check received in support 

of the Back Mountain 

Memorial Library Auction 

is that of Mrs. Hicks and 

her daughter, Barbara 

Harding. ; 

Although, Mrs. Hicks 

editor emeritus of the 

Dallas Post, no longer 

resides in Dallas she 

remains a supporter of the 

library and is the first each 

year to apply for Ham ‘n 

Yeggs membership. 

The Ham ‘n Yeggs Club 

is a- unique method of 

supporting and defraying 

the expenses of the annual 

library auction which will 

be held July 9-11. 

Mrs. Moss notes that 

letters ‘concerning the 

membership drive will be 

sent out shortly. 

Hess cited for 25 years with insurance firm 

The Northwestern 

Mutual Life Insurance Co., 

Milwaukee, has 

Dallas resident for 25 years 

as an agent. 

The citation came in a 

CAMERAS 

cited. 
Henry E. Hess Sr., CLU, a 

Frangrances 
"The Classic Gift'’ 

letter of congratulation 

from NML President 

Francis E. Ferguson to 
Hess who joined NML in 

Mountaintop, Pa., in 1951. 

Hess has an office at 617 

United Penn Bank Bldg. 

    

    

    

Classic 

Instamatic 

Polaroid 
  

  TIMEX WATCHES 
    

Amity WALLETS 

and many other gift items 

Remember him with a Forget- 

Me-Not FATHER'S DAY CARD 

   

  

    

  

  FINO'S PHARMACY 
——At the Light ——— Dallas ——   

Since 1965 he has been 

associated with NML’s 

Arthur SS. Patterson 

general agency, Scranton. 

Hess is a past president 

of the Wyoming Valley 

Live Underwriters. He re- 

ceived’ his Chartered Life 

Underwriter designation 

from the American College 

of Life Underwriters in 

1957 and taught CLU 

classes at Penn State 

University for 11 years. 

He is currently vice 

chairman of the Dallas 

School District Authority. 

He is a member of the offi- 

cial board of Orange 

United Methodist Church 

and .of the Wyoming 

Conference United 

Methodist Board of Pen- 

sions. 

He has been treasurer of 

the Wilkes-Barre Rotary 

for the past 10 years. 

Born in Forty Fort, Pa., 

in 1912, Hess received his 

elementary education in a 

one-room schoolhouse in 

Franklin Township, 

Dallas. He graduated from 

Kingston (Pa.) High School 

in 1931 and attended the 

Wharton School of the 

University of Pennsyl- 

vania. ; 

His wife Dorothy is 

secretary of the Church of 

Christ Uniting, Kingston. 

They have five children 

and 13 grandchildren. 
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Plant booth planned 

Plants will play an im- 

portant role at the 30th 

annual Back Mountain 

Memorial Library Auction, 

July 9 through July 11. 

Mrs. Lee Eckert, chair- 

man, has selected aspara- 

gus ferns, artillery ferns, 

Swedish ivy, spider plants 
and a wide variety of hang- 

ing baskets to be on dis- 

play. There will also be 

perennials, marigolds, 
geraniums and flats of 

garden flowers. 
Solicitation of plants 

from area residents for the 

booth is presently under- 

way. House plants, African 

violets, or any type of 
greenery to enhance the 

plant booth is requested. 

Arrangements for pick-up 

can be made by calling the 

library. 

Area professional green- 

houses will again contri- 
bute many of the plants 

being featured. 

Lovers of exotic herbs, 

colorful flowers, and 
healthy house plants will 

find them at the plant and 

produce booth at the 1976 
Auction American for the 
benefit of the - Back 
Mountain Library. 

Franklin Twp. plans Bicen show 

On June 19 there will be 

an arts, crafts, antiques 

and hobby show held at the 

Franklin Township fire 

hall sponsored by the 

Bicentennial committee. 

Persons who wish to dis- 

play items are asked to call 

  

    
       
    

  

      

Mrs. /Samuel Gardner, 

Orange; Mrs. Ethel 

Cooper, Centermoreland or 

Mrs. Richard Bowen, 

Carverton. - 

Also there will be re- 

freshments sold and enter- 

tainment. 

  

  
More Bicentennial Photos, see p. 14. 

TV ... APPLIANCES 
639 Wyoming Avenue, Kingston 

287-8631 — 288-9986 

PLENTY OF FREE PARKING 

Store Hours: Mon. thru Fri. 9:30-8:30 

® Saturday 9:30-5 P.M. 
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Kiwanis 

Women plan 

auction booth 

Dallas Women of 

Kiwanis, who are in charge 
of the odds and ends booth 

at the Back Mountain 

Library Auction are asking 
that residents who have 

anything to donate from 

knic-knacs to dishes, 

jewelry, individual items, 

contact the chairman Mrs. 

Walter Roberts at 696-3702 
or leave their donations at 

Andrew Roan’s 
Distributing Business on 

Memorial Highway. 

Mrs. Leo Nauroth is co- 

chairman of the booth 

which raises in excess of 

$1,000 each year to swell 
the library auction fund. 

Mrs. George 

McCutcheon will be in 

charge of pricing the 

articles. 

Women of the club will 
man the booth. 

Pickup will be furnished. 

  

* IF YOU BUY BEFORE 4... WE'LL DELIVER TO YOUR DOOR—THE SAME DAY 

  

O 25" Diagonal Measure 
Solid-State Color Console 

Model 451C features a 100% solid-state 
modular ‘chassis for greater reliability-and 
more dependable performance, a super 
bright matrix picture tube for bright sharp 
pictures, and automatic fine tuning that auto- 
matically “locks in" stations for an accurately 
tuned picture on every channel.   

Ay? 

WHILE THEY LAST! 
Floor Models e Demonstrators ® One-of-a-Kinds 
Discontinued Models ¢ Some New—Factory Sealed Cartons 
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NOW ONLY 368 
Ei 

“Stereo Console with Stereo 
FM/AM Radio/Phono/8-Track 

Model 6724 of beautiful Early American styling 
features a specially designed 3-way speaker 
system. Two high compliance 10" Bass Woofers 
inair-suspension enclosures, two 5" Mid-Range 
Speakers, plus two 3'2" Tweeters offer superb 
balance and rich dispersion of spund. Out- 
standing listening enjoyment. 

    

   

13" Diagonal Measure 
. Solid-State Color Portable 

Model 8580 features automatic fine tuning that 
locks in station signals for an accurately tuned 
picture on every channel. The reliability of 
100% solid-state circuitry plus the Precision 
In-Line Tube System results in dependable, 
optimum performance and minimum service. 

    
   

  

   

    
    
    
   
    

  

    
    

    

      

 


